NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

SENATOR FUSCHILLO & ASSEMBLYMAN McDONOUGH THANK
WANTAGH LIBRARY STAFF AND PATRONS FOR COLLECTING
FOOD TO HELP VETERANS IN NEED
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New York State Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) recently visited the Wantagh Library
to thank staff members and library patrons for donating food as part of his veterans food drive.
Assemblyman Dave McDonough (R-North Merrick) joined Senator Fuschillo in thanking the Library for
participating in the program.

The Library collected several boxes full of canned food as part of the program. The food collected
by the Library was donated to Long Island Cares: the Harry Chapin Food Bank for use in their veterans
outreach program, which provides support for veterans and active duty military personnel and their
families.

“The outpouring of support from the staff at the Wantagh Library and the Wantagh residents who
donated food at the Library was tremendous. Their efforts will go along way towards hel ping veterans,



members of our armed forces, and their families. | thank the Library and the Wantagh community for their

generosity,” said Senator Fuschillo.
Senator Fuschillo (second right) and Assemblyman McDonough (second |eft), along with Long
Island Cares Executive Director Paule Pachter (center) are pictured as they thank Wantagh Library
Director Maggie Marino (right) and Wantagh Library Board Treasurer Ralph Spagnolo (left) for
participating in the veterans food drive.
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